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EMERGENCY PLANNING ALO49

September 21, 1987

Secretary

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, DC 20555

ATIN: Docketing and Service Branch

Dear Secretary:

I am writing to urge you to reject the proposed rule that would
limit state and local participation in emergency planning.

As a resident of Massachusetts, I am deep ly concerned about the
health and safety of my family and mthnxs in the event of an
accident at Seabrook. Governor Dukakis and all six towns in the
Massaciusetts Emergency Planning Zone have already rejected the
Seabrook plans as unworkable. I stand behind their decision.

Please honor their decision and do not appreve this rule change.

Sincerely,

// \ p
/ ) A
(l //) ( "/ ¢ ¢ A’ /Jd ¢ ///L//.///
Carmen D. Wiseman
75 Gardner St., #34
Allston, MA 02134
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